
PEDAGOGY
POP-UPS

CETLL is excited to be hosting a new monthly series,
Pedagogy Pop-Ups! Join us to engage in peer-based discussion 

about teaching and learning at Queens College.

Incorporating Open Educational Resources (OER) 

Into Our Courses

Faculty Presenters: Caitlin Colban-Waldron (GSLIS), Seth Lehman 
(Mathematics) and Tina Pagano (Psychology)

At this pop-up, we will talk about strategies faculty have used to bring 
accessible open educational resources (OER) into their courses, how they 

have organized these materials to meet learning objectives, and what 
impacts OER has had on faculty and students’ experiences in the 

classroom.  We invite you to join the conversation!  Bring your questions, 
concerns, tools, and stories!

Link to Register: 

Wednesday, April 23rd, 2025

Pop-Up #3

Kiely Hall 111A / Zoom (Hybrid) 

12:30pm - 1:30pm

Location & Time

https://forms.office.com/r/cVhVqqfysX

https://forms.office.com/r/cVhVqqfysX

